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8th June 2018
Dear Parents and Carers
Weekly Newsletter
	Class Attendance Award for week ending 25th May 2018

	
	
	Attendance
	Minutes Late

	First
	Year 2
	96.8%
	20

	Second
	Year 1
	96.2%
	15

	Third
	Year 5
	95.8%
	185

	Fourth
	Year 3
	94.7%
	15

	Fifth
	Reception
	94.5%
	40

	Sixth
	Year 6
	92.2%
	0

	Seventh
	Year 4
	91.1%
	55


GDPR

Please complete and return the GDPR form to the office as soon as possible.  
School Trips

Several letters have been sent home before half term regarding summer school trips.  Please can you return the reply slip with payment as soon as possible.

Sandymoor Fete

Sandymoor Community are holding their Summer Fete on Saturday 14th July on the Village Green.  If anyone is interested in running a stall, please contact sandymoorfete@hotmail.com.
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World Cup Celebration – Thursday 21st June
On Thursday 21st June, to celebrate the World Cup, we would like all the children to dress up in red and white (England’s colours).  As the children will be playing football throughout the day, please can they wear either football kits or shorts and a t-shirt.  Please can each child bring a donation of £1 for the day.  This money will be used towards purchasing more sports equipment.
Thank you for all your support.

Kind regards
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Miss P Newman

Headteacher 
www.windmillhill.school
01928 712337
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